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Vallejo Waterfront Weekend Gives Back to the Community… and Seeks 2024 Beneficiaries 
The Vallejo Waterfront Weekend (VWW) is proud to announce that on Tuesday, February 27th, the Executive Board of Directors along with numerous Committee members and City representatives distributed $30,000 to our 2023 Beneficiaries, which included The Coach Sarna League, Friends of Loma Vista Farm, Leadership Vallejo, Mare Island Historic Park Foundation, Mira Theatre Guild, Solutions For At Risk Youth, Straits of Mare Island Rowing Association, Team Hope, Vallejo Shakespeare in the Park, and Vallejo Educational Business Alliance.  These organizations are all non-profit organizations that provide services and resources to our Vallejo Community!

In addition, our 2023 event partners hosted their individual events, which raised over $14,000 collectively for their individual non-profits.  As a true community effort, our partners last year included the Boyz Under the Hood, Chelu Car Club, Griffin Academies, GVRD, Florence Douglas Center, Friends of Loma Vista Farm, Rotary Club of Vallejo, Spinal Cord Injury Network, Solano Napa Firefighters Foundation, Soroptomist International of Vallejo, Straits of Mare Island Rowing Club, Vallejo City Unified School District, Vallejo Filipino Martial Arts Goodwill Association, Verismo Opera, and WETA. 

We are proud of this event and the money raised for the numerous organizations in our City, in turn helping to continue providing more services for Vallejo.  

Planning is officially underway for the 10th Annual Vallejo Waterfront Weekend, held the weekend of October 5th and 6th, 2024.  We will begin accepting proposals immediately from Vallejo non-profits to be included as one of the 2024 beneficiaries.  Our Board will only be selecting a minimal number of beneficiaries this year, as we want to make an impact and truly help a select few non-profits. 

The Vallejo Waterfront Weekend supports all non-profits but is looking specifically for 501 (C) 3 organizations located in Vallejo to be our 2024 beneficiaries. Requirements include active involvement in planning for the event and providing volunteer assistance.  

To apply to be a 2024 Beneficiary, please visit our website at 
[bookmark: _GoBack]www.vallejowaterfrontweekend.com to fill out our online Beneficiary Proposal Form, due by April 15, 2024. Beneficiaries will be selected by May 1, 2024.  
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